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Dear parents and costodians of fourth graders, _ ot

For so many parents is it a difficult task to find a suitable secondary school for their children. Due to the
current lock-down, all of the information-evenings and open days at the secondary schools have been
canceled. _

If you do not have sufficient knowledge of the German school system, have questions about registering
for secondary schools or do not speak German and need support, you can contact the Advisory Board
for Migration and Integration of the City of Trier. The advisory board is organizing a digital information
day with interpreters for several languages, in which exactly these topics are dealt with and you will
have the opportunity to ask your questions in your mother tongue.

If you would like to take part in the digital event on February 3rd, 2021 from 4:00 p.m. to 5:30 p.m,,
please fill out the attached conformation note and send it to the advisory board by email or post.
E-Mail: migrationsbeirat@trier.de, Tel. 0651 / 718-4452, Fax 0651 / 718-4451

Adress: Beirat fiir Migration und Integration, Rathaus, Am Augustinerhof, Verwaltungsgebdude |, Raum
Nr. 6, 54290 Trier

With best regards
P P

Mitiaela Milanova

Chairman of the Advisory Board for Migration and Integration

Conformation Note:

| would like to take part in the digital event for parents of fourth graders with a migration background
on February 3rd, 2021 from 4 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.

| speak:
O German O English O French O Arabic O Bulgarian

................................................................................................................

(Date, place and sighature)



